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To:​ RIMSD 41 Board of Education  
From:​ Dr. Sharon Williams 

Cabinet Champion: Josh Becker, Director of Building Operations 
Date:  ​ May 27, 2025 
Re: ​ Lowe’s Contract for Service  

Based on an evaluation of projected maintenance needs for Fiscal Year 2026, staff is requesting Board 
approval of a vendor contract with Lowe’s in an amount not to exceed $20,000. This contract will 
provide access to a wide range of tools, materials, and supplies necessary for routine maintenance 
and emergency repairs across district properties. 

Entering into this contract for service will ensure the Operations Department remains well-equipped 
to maintain safe, functional, and well-managed learning environments for students, staff, and 
visitors. 

Rock Island/Milan School District 41 recommends the continuation of its partnership with Lowe’s, 
located at 3820 44th Avenue, Moline, IL 61265, not to exceed $20,000, for maintenance supplies and 
tools. This partnership remains essential to supporting the ongoing repair and upkeep of 
district-owned facilities. 

 
 
Investment Period: July 1, 2025 - June 30, 2026 
Total Investment: Not to exceed $20,000 
Funding Source: District Funds/Maintenance and Operations Department 
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